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 A Mayo OBJ2015/1174/T 19/03/2015  14:06:51 Rather than being felled, these trees should have Preservation Orders.  They are important mature trees 

in a green corridor which is rapidly being degraded as a result of an increased number of tree feelings 

in rear gardens, with no real justification.

This proposal is completely contrary to Camden's biodiversity  goals and I hope it will be resisted.
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